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How to become an AHSAA Soccer Official for NASOA

The AHSAA soccer season is as follows:
Registration: November-Early April
Pre-training: December - January
Season: February - May

1. Register with AHSAA (Alabama High School Athletic Association)
* Register through Dragonfly at https://www.dragonflymax.com
Cost = $74.92 ($50 for registration $10 for Background Check)+$4.92

* Upper right Select Login/SignUp
« Either LOG IN if you have an account or SIGN UP FOR FREE
+ As you register you will select
« AHSAA and then SC702 North Alabama Soccer as the Association ID.
« If you Had and account already:
* Once you log in select your profile in the left side panel and chose My Info
* When your account info comes up under Get Ready you should see AHSAA and the 2023-24
with a Red Dot.
+ Select that and it should run you through the registration process for 2023-24
* If you DID NOT have an account already and this is a new account:
* Once you select sign up for free there will be an account
validation process. You will need to have access to the email
address you enter.
* Once you validate and accept the terms of service, you connect
to your state association.
+ Select Official. Select Contest Official. Add Contest Official. Select
Alabama.
* Now Select AHSAA Alabama High School Athletic Association and
Join
+ Select Soccer and Add Soccer.
» Find SC702 North Alabama Soccer and Add Group for Soccer.
* Once added then proceed from the “If you had and account
already above”
* Following instructions to register AND background check. You may have to
update or add your demographic information for AHSAA 2023-243 and SC702 2023-24.

2. TAKE TEST

There is a section to take the AHSAA Certification Test. Do not take test until you have
updated book. Check our website for the latest information. Rules book are handed out at the
first association meeting of the preseason.


https://www.dragonflymax.com

3. SET YOUR BLOCKS on DragonFly Max app.

Remember if you are doing HASL and/or USSF Youth then you MUST
maintain your blocks on both systems Dragonfly and GameOfficials.

If you are assigned a game in either system you must block that time in the
other system in order not to be double booked. PLEASE KEEP TRACK.

4. TRAINING PRESEASON
Attend our tune up clinic in January. Especially new referees. Details on NASOA website. This
is very important! Please make every effort to attend.

Uniforms

Head 2 Toe Officials

Mr. Craig Knight

P.O. Box 1574

Athens, AL 35612

Phone: 855-432-3286 www.Head2ToeOfficials.com craig@Head2ToeOfficials.com 855-
Head-2-Toe (855-432-3286)

7. Recruit Recruit Recruit

* We need about 100 referees to have a successful season.

« Start stretching, get your shoes polished, uniforms ready and mentally prepared for cold
weather!



